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Children's Services Program
of District 2-A2 )

Date:

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Your child, had his/her vision screened as a free
service of the Lions Clubs at the in , Texas.

The result of this screening is checked below:

The vision screening indicates a possible vision problem. A screening is not a
substitute for a professional eye examination. We recommend that you make an
appointment soon with an eye care professional.

The vision screening shows no obvious symptoms of a vision problem. However, this
screening is not a substitute for a professional eye examination. A professional eye
examination is recommended at birth, six months of age, and during the preschool years
when the child is 3 to 5 years of age. If there is a family history of eye problems or
your child exhibits symptoms, it is advisable to have your child’s eyes examined.

Thank you for allowing the Lions Club to serve you. It is our mission to
prevent blindness and preserve sight.

Yours in Service,

Lioa

Lions Club
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